
  

 

         

                                    Campus Communicator 

 
Monday, December 18th is Morning Meeting for Grades 3-5. 
Students in grades 3-5 may dress up for the day. Let’s see those 
beautiful holiday outfits as we celebrate our Ambassadors chosen 
for being Inquirers. 
 
CIS Chamber Orchestra will perform on Fox 8 this Monday, 
December 18th. They will have 5 short performances at the 
following times: 7:45am, 7:50am, 8:20am, 8:40am, & 8:50am. Plan 
to tune-in! 
 
CIS Woodwind Chamber Group will make spirits bright 
throughout the city on Thursday, December 21st. They will play at 
the Cleveland Public Library @10:00am, City Hall around 
10:45am, and the Board of Education around 12:30pm. If you are 
in the neighborhood, stop by and enjoy the sounds of our dedicated 
musicians. Thank you to our directors for planning this special 
day!  
 
 Our last concert for 2017 will be on Wednesday, December 20th. 
K-2 students need to arrive by 5:45pm and grades 4-6 general 
music along with choir should arrive by 6:45pm. NO JEANS! 
Dress up! 

 

The guidelines for winter recess are as follows: 

 Temperature and wind chill over 32 degrees equals outside 

recess. 

 Students need to have warm coats, hats, gloves and 

boots (if necessary). 
 Please put your child’s name on all clothing items 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
>>> 

 

Gr. 3-5 Morning Meeting this week 
 

 12/20: Winter Concerts: 

 

~6:00pm: 

  K-2 Classes 

       

     ~ 7:00pm:  

        4th Grade ALL 

        5th & 6th General Music Class 

        4th-8th Choir 

 

Note: Grade 3 will perform later in 

the school year. 

                     

 

 

*Note: 3rd grade will have a 

concert later in year 
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  Action: 
Live the Learner Profile 

For December, staff will nominate students for the Ambassador 

Award who come to school Ready to Learn by being 

communicators.  

We express ourselves confidently and creatively in many ways. We 

collaborate effectively, while listening carefully to the perspectives of 

other individuals and groups. 

Congrats to our PYP K-2 November Ambassadors who came to 
school Ready to Learn by being Inquirers!  

  
Names       (nominated by)  
Owen Friedrichsen (Snyder) 
Kite Lin (Dottore) 
Evie Harsh (Hubeny) 
Melita Alaref (Fergie) 
Myles Wardzala (Wightman) 
Khai Cole (Fairman) 
Abel Perez (Meaker) 
Madeline Swol (Mori) 
Emma Pieraugh (Morris) 
Theo Uva (Humphrey) 
Jibril Walker (Chambers) 
Mya Crawford (Hill) 
    

       
 
        
        
                  

 

 

Field Trips: 

 

12/20; 7th Gr. Science Ctr 

 
 

 
NO SCHOOL: 

  

Friday, Dec. 22nd- Monday, 

January 8th 

Winter Break 

 

Classes resume 

Tuesday, January 9th 

 
Campus International 

 

Website:  

http://www.clevelandmetroschools.

org/Page/889 

Follow us on Twitter: 

https://twitter.com/cis_explorers 

Parent Caring Organization 

http://www.cisparents.org/ 

Mrs. Bechtel’s CIS Blog: 

http://bechteldora.weebly.com/ 

Music Dept: 
https://cismusicrocks.weebly.com/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Make the World a Better Place 
Our 3-5 classrooms are collecting much needed items for The 
Providence House. Students brought home a list this week. 
You can also visit their site to make an online donation or to 
see their wish list. Deadline to donate is Thursday, Dec. 21st. 

http://www.provhouse.org/donate/donate-items 
 

Boxes are located in the atrium and on the 3rd floor. 
Thank you for your support! 
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